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“Some people want it to happen, some people wish it would happen, others make it happen.” -
Michael Jordan

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Firstly, thank you to all the families who came to support the PTFA on their summer fair, it was lovely to see so many people
enjoying the day.  The PTFA raised £1700, which is fantastic.  We will meet with the PTFA in September to decide what the
money will be going towards.  A huge thank you to the PTFA for all their time and effort, not just with the summer fair but
also with the events they have organised this year.  We are looking forward to working together in the coming year.  

What a busy last week of the academic year we have had! 

On Tuesday and Wednesday, our Year 6 children performed their production to family and friends, Go for Gold, at Leigh
Academy.  It was fantastic to see the children acting and singing their hearts out; we definitely have some budding actors in
that year group.  A huge thank you to all the staff who helped create the production which will leave lasting memories for
them.  We hope you all enjoyed it. 

Year 4 went to Danson Park on a school trip on Wednesday and had a lovely time.  They looked at the nature around there
and drew some amazing pictures and then had some time playing in the park.  Year 3 took their donations to our local
church. Thank you for all your donations to help families that are in need.  

Our reception children had a picnic on the field on Thursday with their parents to celebrate their time in reception, it is hard to
believe they will be in Y1 in September! 

On Friday, Year 2 went to visit the Tower of London as part of their topic this term.  They had a great day out, exploring all
that the tower offers,  The children came back full of stories but also very tired!  Tonight, we have our Year 6 leavers disco
after school, I am sure the children will have a great time! 

Have a wonderful weekend and we look forward to seeing you all for the last 3 days of the academic year on Monday.  

Ms Indresano and the NHP Team

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
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What a Year Three we have had, Mountain Ash - so many memories and so much learning to celebrate! Trips to
the Natural History Museum, the British Museum and Tate Modern as well as some brilliant visitors - we even

made our own rainbow, and here's Henry's photo to prove it. Enjoy Year 4 - you'll be amazing! Mr Metchear.

As we wrap up the school year, we want to celebrate the incredible progress our Year 2 Rowan class
has made. Miss McClelland and Mrs. Carlton are immensely proud of each and every student. It has

been a joy to witness your personalities flourish and to see you develop such mature attitudes towards
your learning. We look forward to your continued success as you graduate from Key Stage 1 to Key

Stage 2. Have a wonderful summer break, and best wishes for the exciting journey ahead!
 (Not pictured- children without social media consent)

Nettle class have had an amazing year this year. We have enjoyed our many trips including
the Science Museum and the Greenwich Observatory. He have thoroughly enjoyed expanding

our knowledge and look forward to learning lots of new things in year 3. - Mr Caton

This year Elm have had so much fun learning new things and making new friends. We met
some incredible owls at the beginning of the year and have been to see many museums in

London for our school trips. We love having that hand on experience of actually seeing real life
exhibits to do with our topics. We also tried our hardest in our SATS and we are very proud of

ourselves no matter the outcome we got. We are definitely ready for our new adventure in year
3 as key stage 2 children. - Miss Milbourne

The children have flourished this year and have had the opportunity to have some great
opportunities. It has been a great year of food tasting, science experiments and  exciting

trips to Rochester and London.  The children have become fabulous authors in writing and
mathematicians in maths. The best part is how as a cohort they have become

independent individuals.  The year 1 team would like to wish them all the best into year 2. -
Miss Nicholls

This year in Hawthorn class we have had a very busy and exciting time together and where all
good things must come to an end eventually, we are very blessed to keep the memories. Our trip
to our local Highstreet allowed us to explore the area we live in and give back to our community,

The lovely Community day where we got to celebrate everyone heritage. To the amazing
Rochester trip with our two-hour walking tour and workshop. Let's not forget the final trip into

London with a river boat tour on the Thames. In addition, we've had guest speaks come in to do
fantastic workshop that have helped enforce and expand our learning further. It has truly been a

wonderful year and I wish Hawthorn class all the best going into Year 2. - Miss Ali

Reception spent their final full week engaging in activities that helped them
reflect on their academic year. Catkins class, for example, drew pictures of

their favourite memories. To celebrate the end of the academic year,
Reception had a picnic on the field, with parents joining to celebrate the

children's success and journey. Which everyone had much fun and enjoyed!
We wish all the children the best in Year 1 and look forward to seeing their

continued development. - Miss Karadal & Mrs Chapman

London Plane have had so many learning opportunities this year and we have had lots of proud and fun moments. Some of the
most memorable achievements have been the cave paintings from the Stone Age era, the many creative opportunities we've had
with our parents, our collaboration in our writing and the experiences we've had outside the classroom. It has been an amazing
year and I'm very proud of every single member of London Plane. Wishing you all a relaxing break and see you all in year 4 with

more exciting learning opportunities. Miss Attwell

Bluebells enjoyed sensory play with clean mud this week. Easy 3
ingredients, toilet tissue, soap flakes and warm water. Try it at home? It

was great fun! 

Silver Birch have enjoyed reading this year and exploring new books and authors. On Friday afternoon we enjoyed a
booknic - a reading picnic. We made bowls for our snacks based on our favourite book characters.   Our teacher is very
proud of the reading journey we have made this year and hopes we continue to enjoy reading next year. - Miss Savage.

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
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Pine Class - I am immensely proud of your growth and accomplishments this year. Your collaborative and
supportive spirit has been truly remarkable. Your dedication and hard work have led to outstanding

achievements, including impressive Spanish raps, exquisite ancient Egypt masks and fantastic creative writing.
I feel privileged to continue teaching you in Year 6, and I am confident you will have another exceptional year.

From Miss Basi

Oak Class in Year 6 have had a fantastic year. 
The children have participated in so many fun activities over the last few weeks. It has been a brilliant time
to share with them. I am sure all their memories of our exiting trips, the camaraderie  shown by their best
friends, and the positive way they have responded to their activities this half term, will travel with them for

many years to come. I want to take this opportunity to wish all the children the very best of luck as they
move on to their new secondary school placements next year. Good luck everyone and all the best for the

future! Mrs Colyer. 

Whitebeam have had a great year. We have visited the Science Museum, British Museum, Danson Park and the library. We
have learnt a range of digital skills and used them to showcase our learning and behaved like the particles of the 3 states

of matter. We worked hard on our Times Tables fluency throughout the year and all did brilliantly in the national Year 4
Multiplication Tables Check. We have also won the attendance award numerous times and enjoyed celebrating with our

extra break. Well done Whitebeam! It has been a pleasure to teach you and I look forward to Year 5. - Miss Ludlow. 

Elder Class are coming to an end of their time at Northumberland Heath Primary School. We have seen how
they are now ready for the next step in their journey as they prepare to start their various secondary schools

and hope that they leave with some happy memories as they finish year 6. - Mr Collison

There are no words to explain how proud I am of all the children in Year 6, and in Cedar. I
feel lucky to be able to see each and every child grow in so many ways. The culmination of
their hard work has seen them perform their production - Go For Gold - to their parents at
Leigh Academy. Good luck to you all in the future. You have taught me so much and I will

miss you all a great deal! Take care, Mr Woodward

This week, year 4 had a brilliant time at Danson Park! We investigated Georgia O'Keeffe's artwork by capturing
flowers in her style. We then had a lovely lunch and played together in the lovely sunshine! This year has been

amazing for year 4, and they're all looking forward to Year 5! - Miss Nash

What an amazing year we've had together! From our fascinating visit to Eltham Palace, exploring the wonders of the
universe at the Greenwich Planetarium & Observatory, delving into history at the British Museum, enjoying the beauty of
Danson Park, to the delightful visit from the Chocolate Museum, each experience has brought our learning to life in such
exciting ways. I am incredibly proud of your growth and achievements this year. Miss Bannister and I have loved every

moment of seeing you all engage with our topics and watching your personalities flourish. You should be immensely proud
of yourselves for everything you’ve accomplished. As you step into Year 6, I am confident you will continue to excel and
have another exceptional year. It has been a joy sharing this time with you, and I look forward to seeing all the wonderful

things you will achieve next year. - Miss Daniels 

Linden have had a great year, we have shared many great lessons and
experiences. Best of Luck for year 6!- Miss Almedia

As we reach the end of this school year, I want to take the time to reflect on the wonderful time we have had
Spruce. Having met them and taught them in Year 3 briefly, it has been an absolute pleasure to learn all their

individual personalities, to watch them change and grow both in their learning and attitudes towards their learning.
We embarked on some exciting school trips which broadened our horizons and brought our learning to life. Thank
you to all the parents who supported us on these trips. In Science, it was incredible to see their excitement when

they discovered sounds that I could not hear! Art, we made a beautiful mess, maths I believe might now be a class
favourite. It has been such a pleasure to teach Spruce and I wish them all the best on their journey in year 5. Have

a fantastic Summer! - Miss Mills

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
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Happy Birthday to Christian, Mason, Leo, Japdeep, Zhuri, Kyle, Ariana & Riley. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

22nd
10.00am &
2.30pm Nursery
Graduation

23rd
24th - Last Day 
Leavers Assembly
9am and 10am

Summer Holiday
Summer Holiday
Back 5th Sept

Coming up...
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S A F E G U A R D I N G

A T T E N D A N C E  

S T A R  O F  T H E  W E E K

We hope that everyone has a lovely summer holiday. Here are some resources that can help you to have
fun and stay safe this summer.

Staying safe online in the summer holidays – advice for parents and carers - UK Safer Internet Centre
Water safety: What to consider when swimming outdoors - BBC Newsround

Staying Safe During Summer – UK Health Security Agency (blog.gov.uk)
Road Safety For Children | Child Accident Prevention Trust (capt.org.uk)

Sunscreen and sun safety - NHS (www.nhs.uk)

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/

